
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 28/10/2024 9:01:14 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

28/10/2024

MR Robert Hills
5 - 5 Coral CL
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

as a very close and nearby resident I find it completely unacceptable that this development
will include both a Dan Murphy's and a Childcare centre.
I object and will fight to ensure that this does not go ahead in its current form. A gym,
restaurants , yes but not more booze shops in which the community is already well serviced in
Nth Av and Avalon.




